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Sent: 29 August 2021 16:13

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application Number:2021/2911/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To whom it may concern,

| write in respect of the planning application for 24 Lady Margaret Road and have several
concerns;

1. There will be significant disruption in the area as such homes will attract trouble such
as, drug use, noise, police calls, petty crimes and general disruption in the
neighbourhood.

2. The building does not have the right facility to contain children with such needs.

3. Children leave their homes for different reasons and | feel tha these children need to be
in an area where there is more outdoor

space.

4.1 have lived in this area for over 30 years and enjoyed the peaceful community.

5. There are easy access to public transport in this area and any child will be difficult to
locate when they go missing.

6. | am worried as | feel that the needs of these children are not being taken into
consideration.

| would be grateful if you can take my objections to the plan seriously.

| wait to hear from you.

Ruth Abe



